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blumenortchristianpreschool@yahoo.ca 

blumenortchristianpreschool.com 

(204) 381-2887 

MAY/JUNE 2021 
DATES TO REMEMBER 

May 24th/25th—NO PRESCHOOL 

                        May Long Weekend 

 

June 9th/10th—                          
Last day of regular classes 

 

June 14th/15th—  

Year End Celebration/Graduation 

 

YEAR END CELEBRATION 

GRADUATION 

With the ever changing restrictions 
we are currently trying to plan 
what this day will look like. In the 
past, we have had a formal       
program for parents and        
grandparents. Unfortunately that 
will not be possible again this 
year. An email will be sent in      
regards to the plans once the new 
restrictions have been announced 
after the long weekend.  

 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make Early Childhood Education 
Week special for all of our teachers! We are so thankful for all of the 

love and support that we feel from all of our families! We also want to 
say thank you for your continued support and patience though a very 
different and difficult year. We know that it has not been an easy year 
but we are so thankful that we have been able to remain open     

throughout.   
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